

Parents As Career Transition Support

Workshops for Parents

Do you know much about the career options for your child? Will you know how to support them if they

- A. Don't go to CDU?
- B. Have difficulty getting a job?

Would you like to be better informed in helping your son or daughter plan for their future?

Do you want to know more about Apprenticeships, Traineeships, Job Services Australia and courses at CDU?



Henbury School will run the PACTS (Parents as Career Transition Supports) workshops in 2016. The PACTS Program is a series of information and education workshops for parents of secondary school students in their final years of schooling.

INFORMATION SESSION AND WORKSHOP 2

DATE: Thursday 31st March 2016

TIME: 5:00 to 7:00pm VENUE: Henbury School

RSVP: Please confirm your attendance by calling or emailing Sarah Corry on

8927 5088, sarah.corry@ntschools.net

* For the 2 workshops, a light dinner, tea and coffee will be included and child-minding (at Henbury) can be arranged by booking with Sarah.

If you are unable to attend the first session but would like more details about PACTS, please contact Deborah Hall at Henbury School.





